From: Catherine Pugsley

To: Chambers - Johns C; AMOD

Cc: "Susan Kenna"; "Pill, Stuart"; Mark Perica (mark@spsf.asn.au); Nick Ruskin
Subject: 4 yearly review of modern awards - Education Group

Date: Friday, 11 March 2016 4:10:01 PM

Re:

Higher Education — Academic Staff — Award 2010 (AM2014/229)
Higher Education — General Staff — Award 2010 (AM2014/230)

Dear Associate
| refer to the Amended Directions issued by Commissioner Johns on 18 January 2016.

We respectfully request an extension of time to file our submissions and documentary evidence
in support of variations to the above awards to 4.00 pm on Friday 18 March 2016.

| have notified Ms Kenna of the NTEU that we intend to seek this extension of time, and she is
not opposed, provided that the NTEU is granted a similar extension in relation to filing its reply.
The AHEIA would not be opposed to this.

Yours sincerely

Workplace Relations Consultant | Australian Higher Education Industrial

Association |
phone: 03 9614 5550 | direct: 03 8611 0514 | mobile: 0413 643 753 | fax: 03 9614 3125 |

catherine.pugsley@aheia.edu.au | www.aheia.edu.au |

Please consider the environment before printing this email

IMPORTANT: The contents of this email message and any documents attached to it may be
priviledged and confidential.

Any unathorised use is strictly prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please accept my
apologies and delete it. Thank you.

Scanned by our comprehensive email content security solution. Powered by onePlatform


mailto:catherine.pugsley@aheia.edu.au
mailto:Chambers.Johns.C@fwc.gov.au
mailto:AMOD@fwc.gov.au
mailto:skenna@nteu.org.au
mailto:SPill@claytonutz.com
mailto:mark@spsf.asn.au
mailto:nick.ruskin@klgates.com
mailto:catherine.pugsley@aheia.edu.au
http://www.ahiea.edu.au/
http://www.oneplatform.com/

On 14 Mar 2016, at 11:26 AM, Chambers - Johns C <Chambers.Johns.C@fwc.gov.au> wrote:

Dear Ms Pugsley,
Thank you for your correspondence.

Given the consent position of the parties, Commissioner Johns is inclined to grant the requested
extension of time.

Subsequently the AHEIA must file its submissions by 4.00PM Friday, 18 March 2016.
The NTEU is provided with the same extension of one week to file its submissions.

Kind regards,

BASEL HOUCHAR
Associate to Commissioner Johns

Fair Work Commission

Tel: +61 2 9308 1826

Fax: +61 2 9380 6990
chambers.johns.c@fwc.gov.au

Level 10, Terrace Tower
80 William Street, East Sydney NSW 2011

www.fwc.gov.au
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